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Thanks for sending this over the further information on this   
  
I've read through the documents, and it would appear that Cornwall Council made a footpath 
modification Order  
  
The Order appears to have received objections / representations, and as a result of those 
objections having been unresolved the Council have reverted the final decision on the Order 
to the Secretary of State - in addition, whilst making the footpath modification order Cornwall 
Council have now decided to take a neutral position on this matter  
  
The footpath modification Order is to be determined via a local inquiry held by the Planning 
Inspectorate   
  
The Planning Inspectorate are asking Saltash Town Council whether they would be willing to 
take part in the inquiry and whether they wish to submit a statement of case to contribute to 
the inquiry, for which the deadline is the 7 December 2023  
  
Whilst I would like to help Saltash Town Council with this matter, I have never taken part in a 
footpath modification order inquiry, and nor am in experienced in this matter, and therefore 
will not be able to offer planning consultancy serves or a fee quote for this  
  
I suggest that if the Town Council wish to be part of this Inquiry and wish to make 
representations via a statement of case, you will need to contact a highways / transport / 
footpath consultant / professional to provide you with further advice   
 


